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Legislation banning the exposure of animal cruelty, and protecting those who abuse animals, is 
abhorrent. As a society we expect people to treat animals in their care with respect, dignity and to 
provide them with a life free from abuse. This should not be any different because animals are 
being farmed for food. Sadly there is overwhelming evidence this is not happening. Enacting laws 
to hide the widespread abuse and cruelty in animal agriculture isn’t fooling anyone and only raises 
questions about the honesty and integrity of our current administration. These laws are manifestly 
unjust, they protect the abuser and only serve to turn us against the government and those who 
hide behind this legislation. Please see reason and throw these laws out. 
 


